
Announcements 04-28-2024 

Fourth Sunday of Easter 

 
Congratulations to Blake, Khloe, Milan, and Miles on making their 
First Communion today. Thank you to their parents and families for 
ensuring your children are growing in their Catholic faith. 
 

Today’s Community Meal is sponsored and served by our long time 
supporters, St. Lucy Parish. Please be sure to thank the group them 
when you get your meal. Please see the Vigil for available dates to 
sponsor a meal.  
 
Are you tired, worn down, feeling that your very soul needs a loving 
massage? In these trying times we all might be feeling something like 
that. Often, a remedy to those feelings is a change of scenery, a respite 
in a quiet place where you can commune with the Lord and nature in 
silence. Well, you have the perfect opportunity to do that  during the 
weekend of May 31 – June 2, 2024. At the annual Urban Parish Retreat 
[Embracing Soul Care: The Eucharist, Broken and Beloved] being held 
at Manresa Jesuit House in Bloomfield Hills, Mich. For more 
information see today’s Vigil or contact Manresa at (248) 644-4933. 
You may also talk to Joni Scott, our Director of Religious Education for 
more details. This is a chance for you to get that much-needed rest and 
replenishment for your soul.   Why not take advantage of it.  Hope to 
see you there!! 
 
 
 


